
	

       Nursery News	
What’s been happening? 
	
Activities 
This month’s topic is Bonfire Night. We will 
also be raising awareness for Children In Need 
and Anti-Bullying Week. The children will have 
the opportunity to create their own fork 
firework painting and we will be discussing how 
to stay safe on Bonfire Night. The children are 
also looking forward to creating their own 
pretend Bonfire in the role-play area. 
 
	

Staff News 
Just to remind everyone, that our designated 
safeguarding leads are Michelle and Naomi, if 
you have concerns or worries about a child, 
please do not hesitate to talk to them. 

Welcome 
We would like to take the opportunity to say 
a big hello to all the new children and their 
families who have started with us since our 
last Newsletter. We look forward to getting 
to know you and working with you. All the 
children are looking forward to making new 
friends too.  
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Theme this month 
Monthly Topic: 
This month’s topic is Bonfire Night. Next 
month’s topic is Christmas! 
 

Reminders 
 
Attendance 
Please inform us if your little one will not be 
attending nursery as soon as possible. Part of 
our safeguarding policy is to monitor 
children’s uninformed absences.  
 
Safety 
Please could you we remind parents when 
leaving the nursery, to not allow other 
parents into the setting. 
 
Parentzone App  
Keep up to date with your child’s learning and 
progress by checking the Parentzone app and 
keep reading our newsletters to see what 
your little one is up to.  
 
Social Media 
Make sure you give us a follow on Facebook, 
Instagram and Twitter for upcoming events 
and photos of our days in nursery. 

Dates for the Diary 
 
Anti-Bullying Week  
It is Anti-Bullying Week from 12th-16th 
November and the children will be raising 
awareness by creating a group poster. They 
will be holding their hands up to say ‘STOP’ 
to bullying. We will be discussing the 
importance of talking to parents/adults 
about feelings and ways to be kind to others. 
 
Children In Need 
‘Crazy Hair Day’ 16th December 2018 – We 
will be raising awareness for Children In 
Need by having our own ‘Crazy Hair Day’, all 
staff members will be participating and we 
would love it if your little one could too! 
 
Road Safety Week  
On the 22nd November will be running a Wear 
Your Stripes Day to support Road Safety 
Week. We are asking our little ones to dress 
in stripey clothes. 

	


